Recmmendation by DFO

Proposed forest land of 4.9063 ha. Shall be given to Executive Engineer
M.P. Jal Nigam Maryadit Project Implementation Unit Jabalpur for
under laying of the pipe line for drinking water supply. So, that public
shall not face drinking water problem.

Therefore, diversion of proposed forest land for under laying Pipe line
in the forest area for the drinking water is recommended and put up for

approval.
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